
For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 
 
 

PARENT DOCKER 
March 11-15, 2019 

Monday, Mar. 11   

Tuesday, Mar. 12 PAC Meeting, 6:45 p.m. Staffroom 

Wednesday, Mar. 13 CORE Day  

Thursday, Mar. 14 Kobe Japan Student Visit  

Friday, Mar. 15 Last day of school before spring break  
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Mar. 18-29 - Spring Break 
Mar. 29  Drop-in Hockey 
Apr. 1 - School Reopens 
Apr. 3 - Grade 12 Math Contest (morning) 
Apr. 5 - 4C Social Night 
Apr. 10 - CORE Day 
Apr. 11 - TGIF Improv 
Apr. 12 - Pro-D Day 
Apr. 16 - PAC Meeting, 6:45 p.m. 
Apr. 19 - Good Friday 
Apr. 22 - Easter Monday 
Apr. 24 - Report Cards Distributed in afternoon T.A. 
 
 

 AP EXAMS 
Students wishing to write any of the AP Exams Esquimalt offers must pay the exam fee of $125 CDN on or 
before March 15th.  Exams are: 

 May 8th, 8:00 a.m. AP English Literature 

 May 9th, 12:00 p.m. AP Psychology 

 May 13th, 8:00 a.m. AP Biology 
 

 GRADUATION UPDATES 
Grads!  Please submit your grad write up at https://goo.gl/forms/V12KdRsACme0L0RR2, and your baby 
photos to: gradesq2019@gmail.com.  Please include your FULL NAME in subject line and try and make the 
photo as high quality as possible!  DON’T FORGET TO PRE-PURCHASE YOUR YEARBOOK! 
 

Grad students must fill out the REGISTRATION form to be eligible to get tickets at: bit.ly/ESQGRADUVIC b 
*this is NOT your ticket order- it is the information we need to sell the tickets to you and your family. 
 

 SUBSTANCE USE SNAPSHOT FOR MARCH 
This month’s Substance Use SNAPSHOT focuses on Vaping and includes information and resources to 
consider.  If you wish to view the SNAPSHOT, click on the link provided below. 

 
To access the Substance Use Snapshot for March, click the link below: 

Secondary Substance Use Snapshot- Vaping March 2019 
 

 

  
We are a scent aware school - please remind your students to not wear scented products to school. 

                               YEARBOOKS FOR SALE         
The 2018-2019 Esquimalt Yearbook will be available for 
purchase on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday of next week 
(March, 11, 13, 15) for $45.  Cash or Cheque (addressed to 
Esquimalt High School) will be accepted.   

This is your last chance to pre-purchase. 
*The number of Yearbooks available for purchase in June 

will be extremely limited; moreover, sold on a first come first 
serve basis for $50.* 

Last year's Yearbook SOLD OUT COMPLETELY; therefore, 
the same is expected this year.  Please do not put this 
purchase off; ultimately, it will be priceless.  
Parents/caregivers/guardians: You can login to 
your SchoolCashOnline account and purchase a yearbook 
that way, too!" 

https://goo.gl/forms/V12KdRsACme0L0RR2
mailto:gradesq2019@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu8M1fWG0fqyYpmPCWZbVtKds5rogmoWgr5iJqvufr6lrAVA/viewform
http://cm.pn/46r5


For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 
 KOBE JAPAN VISITORS 

On Thursday, March 14 we will be welcoming 66 students from Kobe, Japan for the afternoon.  Our Kobe 
guests will be partnered with Esquimalt students, enjoy a pizza lunch and shadow their partners in their 
afternoon classes.  This is an excellent learning experience for the students.  I know our students will be 
amazing ambassadors and will be well equipped with the expectations. 
 

 CAREERS UPDATE 
Core Block is next Wednesday, March 13.  Grade 09 and 10 students will have the chance to speak with 
approximately 20 volunteer organizations who will be visiting the school through a Volunteer Fair that is 
being put on in partnership with Volunteer Victoria.  Grade 11 and 12 students will also have the chance to 
visit the volunteer fair between 10 and 11 am (during Block A). 
With Spring Break coming up, we are encouraging students to consider doing some volunteer work.  The 
benefits are many!!! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

We are hiring! 

The Greater Victoria School District is looking for passionate and qualified individuals to join our 

team in the following key roles: 

 Educational Assistant Spareboard 

 Clerical Spareboard 

 StrongStart Program - Early Childhood Educators 

 

If you or someone you know is interested in learning more about what positions we offer, please visit 

our website here: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/employment/ 

You can submit your resume, cover letter and qualifications to: hrs@sd61.bc.ca 

 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/employment/
mailto:hrs@sd61.bc.ca

